
 
 
Dear Parents of incoming 6th, 7th, and 8th graders, 
 
 
 
       The Bolger Middle School  is starting a summer math packet initiative for the upcoming school year.  We are 
hoping that the extra math practice ensures a more successful 2018-2019 school year.  The packet was distributed to 
your child and will also be posted on the district website if it is misplaced.  Please note: 
 
● All work must be done on a separate sheet of paper, neatness, organization, 

proper procedures, will all be taken into account for grading 
 
● The packet is due on  September 10, 2018 

 
● Extra support for incoming 6th - 8th graders will be available at the Bolger 

Middle School media center from 2:45 - 3:45 on August 1st, 8th, and 15th. 
 
● This assignment will count as the first classwork grade for your child 

for the upcoming school year 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Rosenberg 
 
Math Specialist 
 
Bolger Middle School 
 
(732) 787-2007 extension 2735 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


